
	

	

	

Corporate Officer 
City of Langley 
20399 Douglas Crescent 
Langley BC, V3A 4B3 
pkusack@langleycity.ca 
 

Re:  Request to Appear as a Delegation - April 29 

 

Dear Corporate Officer, 

Please find below our Request to Appear as a Delegation at the April 29 Council Meeting.  Kiaro is a local 
BC company that represents a community-minded, full service retail model that focuses on social 
responsibility and economic benefits for the communities we serve. Given our experience in retail 
cannabis across Western Canada, we feel we have a valuable perspective on emerging trends, 
opportunities and considerations when developing local by-laws for retail cannabis. 

• REQUESTED MEETING DATE: April 29, 2019 
• NAME: Andrew Gordon, Senior Vice President 
• ORGANIZATION NAME: Kiaro 
• ADDRESS: 110 E Cordova St #200, Vancouver, BC V6A 1K9 
• CONTACT NUMBER: 778.835.0501 
• EMAIL ADDRESS:  andrew@kiaro.com 
• TOPIC: As a local BC retail cannabis store operator, Kiaro is interested in presenting on 

responsible retail cannabis and common themes appearing in regulating retail cannabis in 
municipalities 

• AUDIO/VISUAL NEEDS (if yes, specify) PowerPoint Presentation 
• ACTION YOU WISH COUNCIL TO TAKE: Bring a motion to support the development of retail 

cannabis by-laws in the City of Langley 

 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

 
 
Andrew Gordon 
Senior Vice President, Kiaro 
Kiaro.com 


